
 
 

RYAN INTERNATIONAL ACADEMY, SARJAPUR 
 

 

CIRCULAR NO. 053/RIAS/2024-25 DATE: 6/09/24 
 
Dear Parents, 

Greetings from RIAS! 

Please find attached the Timetable and Portions for Review 1 and Half Yearly Examination, 
starting from September 18th to 30th 2024. Kindly be informed that school will be a half day for 
all students during the examinations. 

 

The buses will leave from school at 12:30 p.m. Also requesting parents to check the timetable 
for ‘Preparatory Leaves’. Students will not be coming to school during the preparatory leaves. 

 

 
Regards, 

Ryan International Academy, Sarjapur 


